
KWAME NKRUMAH UNIVERSITY 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL 2025 INTAKE STUDENTS 

 

All newly admitted students for the 2025 intake are hereby informed that student 

identification (ID) capturing will commence on Wednesday, 1st October 2025, at the ICT Office. 

 

The schedule is as follows: 

 

- Monday to Thursday: 14:00 hours – 16:30 hours 

 

You are kindly requested to strictly adhere to the above schedule. 

 

Welcome to Kwame Nkrumah University. 


